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 Due to breach of Carrier Line Channel (CLC) near Barwasni Village Sonipat, Haryana and less 

receipt of raw water through Delhi Sub  Branch (DSB) & Carrier Line Channel (CLC), the clear

production will be affected from the water treatment plants at Haiderpur Phase

Nangloi and Dwarka WTPs for next 2 upcoming days. Situation is being reviewed monitored constantly, 

Delhi Jal Board is endeavoring to rationalize the

at the low pressure till the situation gets improved or CLC is restored. The affected areas in command of 

the said WTPs are North Delhi, North West Delhi, West Delhi and part of South Delhi including De

Cantt and command area of Deer Park.

 Therefore, public of the said area is hereby requested to judiciously use the potable water. They 

may also contact the Central Control Room at Nos. 1916/23527679/23634469 for water related 

problems i/c demand of Tankers, etc.

    “Inconvenience to the public is regretted”

 

 

DELHI JAL BOARD, GOVT. OF NCT OF DELHI

e-mail: 

“STOP CORONA; Wear Mask, Follow Physical Distancing, Maintain Hand Hygiene”

      Dated: 

MOST URGENT

PRESS NOTE 

Due to breach of Carrier Line Channel (CLC) near Barwasni Village Sonipat, Haryana and less 

receipt of raw water through Delhi Sub  Branch (DSB) & Carrier Line Channel (CLC), the clear

production will be affected from the water treatment plants at Haiderpur Phase-I, Phase

Nangloi and Dwarka WTPs for next 2 upcoming days. Situation is being reviewed monitored constantly, 

Delhi Jal Board is endeavoring to rationalize the water supply, meanwhile water will be made available 

at the low pressure till the situation gets improved or CLC is restored. The affected areas in command of 

the said WTPs are North Delhi, North West Delhi, West Delhi and part of South Delhi including De

Cantt and command area of Deer Park. 

Therefore, public of the said area is hereby requested to judiciously use the potable water. They 

may also contact the Central Control Room at Nos. 1916/23527679/23634469 for water related 

nkers, etc. 

“Inconvenience to the public is regretted” 

 

 

DELHI JAL BOARD, GOVT. OF NCT OF DELHI 

PUBLIC RELATIONS OFFICE (W) 

VARUNALAYA PHASE-II, KAROL BAGH 

NEW DELHI 110005 

mail: prodjb115@gmail.com,(O) Ph.23516261  

“STOP CORONA; Wear Mask, Follow Physical Distancing, Maintain Hand Hygiene”

Dated: 07-10-2023 

MOST URGENT 

Due to breach of Carrier Line Channel (CLC) near Barwasni Village Sonipat, Haryana and less 

receipt of raw water through Delhi Sub  Branch (DSB) & Carrier Line Channel (CLC), the clear water 

I, Phase-II, Bawana, 

Nangloi and Dwarka WTPs for next 2 upcoming days. Situation is being reviewed monitored constantly, 

water supply, meanwhile water will be made available 

at the low pressure till the situation gets improved or CLC is restored. The affected areas in command of 

the said WTPs are North Delhi, North West Delhi, West Delhi and part of South Delhi including Delhi 

Therefore, public of the said area is hereby requested to judiciously use the potable water. They 

may also contact the Central Control Room at Nos. 1916/23527679/23634469 for water related 

“STOP CORONA; Wear Mask, Follow Physical Distancing, Maintain Hand Hygiene” 

 

 


